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Message:

My name is Breanna Powers, and I live in Boerne, Texas, in Congressional District 21. I’'m
writing to strongly oppose the proposed redrawing of congressional district boundaries during
this mid-decade special session.

This rushed redistricting process undermines fair representation and erodes public trust in our
democracy. Changing district lines just a few years after the last census-based maps were
finalized appears to be expressly political, and regardless of whether I agree with the
Republican party or not, I believe it sets a dangerous precedent for the future in our country.

I urge you to reject any proposal that is not backed by a transparent process, public consensus,
and demographic fairness. As a resident of Kendall County, I want maps that reflect communities

of interest—not partisan goals.

Please stand up for the integrity of our elections and the voices of your constituents by voting
NO on these proposed changes.

Thank you,
Breanna Powers

Boerne, TX





